Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Valerin Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, April 22, 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: Please use the following link to register for the Virtual Public Meeting: 

https://fdot.cc/Riverland-Road-MIP-VPM

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 440746-5-52-01
The Florida Department of Transportation will host a virtual public meeting to provide details on the mobility improvements along Riverland Road from State Road/NW 27th Avenue from (SR)7/US 441 to SR 842/Broward Boulevard in the city of Fort Lauderdale. The project includes repurposing and widening the existing lanes to accommodate bicycle lanes and shoulders.
Construction will begin in May 2021 and is estimated to be completed in Summer 2022. The estimated construction cost is $5.8 million.

During the virtual public meeting, brief presentations followed by comments and questions from the public will be held at 5 p.m. and 6 p.m. FDOT staff and consultant staff members will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: There will be no agenda.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Erik Nemati, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (954)958-7641 or by email at Erik.Nemati@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Justina Hicklyn, Community Outreach Specialist, at (954)940-7585 or by email at Justina@valerin-group.com.
